
A VISIT BY GLOBAL EDUCATION CONNECTION 

 

During the month of August, we were visited by a group of young, vibrant and passionate students under 

the umbrella Global Education Connection led by Sheng Yan. 

Global Education Connection (GEC) is an educational institute promoting sustainability education 

between China, Africa and the US. They send students to Africa on regular basis and aim to contribute to 

the biodiversity and sustainable development.  

 

We thank GEC for the visit & for the keen interest on conservation & sustainability and also for their will 

to collaborate with us in enhancing conservation education, awareness creation, fundraising promote 

endangered Rothschild giraffe protection and help African community.  

 

 

 

 

https://twitter.com/hashtag/conservation?src=hash
https://twitter.com/hashtag/sustainability?src=hash

